
From: Patrick McGinnis
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment letter 2016 Bay Delta Plan
Date: Sunday, November 13, 2016 9:51:32 PM

I would like to encourage you to implement your plan to keep 40% more water flowing in the
rivers to help salmon,steelhead, and other game fish. More water improves the watershed as
well
to lower temperatures and and prevent algae build up.
Thank you for your actions,
Patrick McGinnis
PO Box 647
Twain Harte,
CA 95383
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